
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
4/1/2025 
Document no. 02494-2025 

Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 2:45 PM 
'Olga Kroslak' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Letter of Thanks to the PSC 

Good afternoon Mr. Kroslak 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Olga Kroslak <gogijoe76@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 1:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
<Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fi. us>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc. state. fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state. fl.us> 
Subject: Letter of Thanks to the PSC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Dear Commissioners: Clark, Passidomo, Graham, LaRosa and Fay, 

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for your decision not to approve the proposed EU sewer 
installation plan. Your thoughtful consideration of its potential impact on our community has not gone 
unnoticed, and we deeply appreciate your commitment to prioritizing the well-being of the citizens you serve. 
We are also deeply appreciative of your efforts to listen to our voices and to take action that aligns with the 
best interests of both the people and the natural surroundings that we cherish. 

Your decision demonstrates a clear understanding of the concerns raised by residents, including the 
environmental, financial, and logistical challenges associated with such a project. By listening to the voices of 
the community and taking those concerns into account, you have shown a level of leadership that fosters trust 
and confidence in our local government. 

i 



Please know that your efforts to ensure responsible and equitable decision making are greatly valued. It is 
reassuring to have leaders like you who actively advocate for practical and sustainable solutions that align with 
the interest of the public. 

Once again thank you for your dedication and service to our state. 

Warm Regards, 

Joseph Kroslak and Family - 9424 Rum Runner Rd., LGI 
PO Box 1037 
Riverview, FL 33568 
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